
VISIT  TO  THE  ARMENIAN
PATRIARCHATE ON THE OCCASION
OF CHRISTMAS
On Monday, the 7th/20th of January 2014, the Patriarchate of
Jerusalem,  represented  by  the  Hagiotaphite  Brotherhood,
reciprocated  the  Armenians’  visit  on  the  occasion  of
Christmas, celebrated according to the very ancient Byzantine
custom, together with the feast of Theophany.

The  Hagiotaphite  Brotherhood  was  received  by  the  Armenian
Patriarch, Mr Nurhan, and Armenian Fathers, whereas the head
of  the  representation,  namely  His  Beatitude  Theophilos,
Patriarch of Jerusalem, addressed the Armenian Patriarch and
His retinue in English. His speech may be reached here:

https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/2014/01/20/4104
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